

USO Keflavik PSC 1003 Box 65 FPO AE 09728-0365

Wilma P. Mankiller P.O. Box 948 Talequah, OK. 74465

Dear Sir or Madam:

5 Oct 1993

J. - J. W. W. John of

All around the world the United Military Services and their families are provided spiritual, educational, social and recreational support through the civilian, non-profit United Service Organizations which is supported by private contributions from individuals and corporations. For fifty-two years, the USO has enhanced the quality of life for the military community without the assistance of United States federal funding.

Naval Air Station Keflavik, Iceland, is one of the most isolated of all U.S. Military installations and in order to meet the needs of the more than 5000 military members and their dependents, the USO must rely on donations from the many fundraising activities sponsored by us.

One of our next fundraiser activities, the USO Celebrity Auction, will be held in early April of 1994. We are asking you to support our effort by sending tax-deductible donations of promotional items (posters, t-shirts, etc.) or memorabilia suitable for the auction. With your participation, we are confident that this event will be a great success.

We thank you in advance for your generosity and support of the USO and all the members of the Keflavik military families who will benefit from you contribution. With your help, the USO will continue to be "A HOME AWAY FROM HOME".

Donations and responses may be sent to the following address:

USO Keflavik PSC 1003 Box 65 FPO AE 09728-0365

Sincerely,

James L. Hayward Programs Director